
 

Local Statement of the European Union 

The Delegation of the European Union and the Embassies of the European Union Member States in 

Phnom Penh are concerned by reports of attacks on two opposition Members of the National 

Assembly on 26 October, and of aggressive demonstrations directed against the First Vice President 

of the National Assembly. 

The Delegation of the European Union and the Embassies of the European Union Member States call 

on the Cambodian authorities to take the necessary steps to ensure the safety of all democratically 

elected representatives of the Cambodian people, and to bring to justice those responsible for the 

violent assaults. 

Phnom Penh, 27 October 2015 
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